
 
 
 
 

Joshua Samuel 
President & CEO of the General Partner 
150 Connie Crescent, Unit 4 
Concord, Ontario L4K 1L9 

 
Direct Line: +1 (416) 848-1165 
jsamuel@northeastmidstream.com 

 
October 3, 2018 
 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary  
 
Dear Ms. Walli:  
 
Subject:  Nipigon LNG Corporation – Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity – 

Township of Ledger 
 
Further to the application and evidence filed by Nipigon LNG Corporation on August 9, 2018, 
regarding a Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity for the Township of Ledger, please 
find attached a letter from the Ontario Ministry of Infrastructure confirming continued support 
for the Nipigon LNG Project under the Natural Gas Grant Program.  
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. I look forward to 
receiving your instructions.  
 
Yours truly,  
 
[Original signed by]  
 
Joshua Samuel  
 
Enclosed  
 
 






